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       26.12.2014 
Notice 

 
 

All selected students for Civil Services Coaching Programme 2015 are informed 

to report to the Centre between 8th and 10th January 2015. The Orientation class 

will now be held on 12th January at 11.a.m. 

 

Due to unavoidable circumstances, the students are advised to come only on or 

after 8th January. The regular classes will begin after the Orientation class i.e. 

13th January 2015. The students are required to bring their own beddings. 

 

 All enrolled students would get hostel accommodation. 

 

(Mohammad Tarique) 

Deputy Director 

 


